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	SUMMARY OF November 2010 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 1
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the
     field and correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.

	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 8

	
	
	
	
	

	        FCAE Staff Meeting – Springfield
        ILCAE/ICAE Annual Meeting – Springfield
        CTE Elite Conference – Bloomington
        CTE-CRI Admin Meeting - Springfield 
        Meeting with Andrew Thoron & Jess Smithers – Urbana

        Illinois School Board Conference – Chicago

        Meeting with Nate Baxley & Dean Dittmar – ITCS, Urbana

        Champaign/Ford ROE Department Head Meeting - Rantoul                 

	
	
	
	

	III. Other Activities --3

	
	
	
	
	

	          Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting

        Prepared materials for the ILCAE/ICAE Annual Meeting

        Sent weekly messages to ag educators via the list-serve


	IV. Miles Traveled -- 973

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	    Attending the Illinois School Board continues to be a highlight of this project.   It is an excellent opportunity for FCAE and CTE-CR Project Staff to visit with existing board members and administrators regarding Career & Technical  Education concerns.  This is a good investment in time and money for the  project.  
     Congratulations to all those that assisted in making the ILCAE Annual Meeting a success.  The opportunity to learn about the role of Agricultural Literacy in Illinois was exciting.  We must continue to cultivate a better understanding of agricultural education efforts at the elementary level continues to create positive impact for the secondary and post-secondary levels.   A special thanks to Mindy Bunselmeyer on her efforts in organizing the day’s activities. 
     The CTE Elite Conference at the IAA building in Bloomington was a tremendous success for all the participants. It is imperative that we are proactive in recruiting future teachers for our CTE programs.  Congratulations to Mindy Bunselmeyer and Linda Walker for their efforts in organizing a tremendous event.

	

	

	

	


